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A Red Cross Community 
Blood Drive will be held 
in the Celebration 
Center on Tuesday, 
January 25, 2022 from 
11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Please help spread the word so this is a successful event as 
there is currently a critical shortage of life-saving blood. 
Appointments are strongly encouraged and can be made 
by calling 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or by 
visiting the Red Cross website found here. Please 
remember to wear a mask and bring a photo I.D.  
 
 

A Life Line screening event will be held in the Celebration 
Center on January 27, 2022. This screening will consist 
of a combination of five tests to check for Carotid Artery 
Disease, Peripheral Arterial Disease, Abdominal Aortic Aneurysm, Atrial Fibrillation and 
Osteoporosis Risk. The cost for all five tests in the screening is $139.00. You can register 
by calling 1-866-229-0469, going online to https://llsa.social/HSC or by texting the word 
“circle” to 797979. The church has been given four coupons for complimentary screenings. 
If you would like to receive a complementary screening, please contact the office. If we get 
more than four requests, we will put all the names in a hat and draw four names to receive 
the complementary coupons.  
 

We are constantly amazed at the generosity of the people of First UMC. Over the last 
month, you have contributed $5,540.00 to the UMCOR Tornado Relief Fund and 
$4,140.00 to the Christmas offering which will go to help support House of Hope at 
Sojourner Truth Ministries in Williamsport. A GREAT BIG THANK YOU for your 
generosity! 
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-2022 offering envelopes are available 

in the Welcome Center. After this 

Sunday, they will be moved to the 

office.  

-Pastor Rick will be offering a new 
bible study on Wednesday evenings in 
the café at 6:30 p.m. beginning 
January 12th. The study is a deeper 
look at the scriptures with biblical 
scholar and historian Ray Vander 
Lann titled “That the World May 
Know.” There is no book to purchase 
or homework. All are welcome. 
Contact the office if you need 
childcare.  
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